
 

 
 

November 20, 2020 
 
The Office for Citizens with Developmental Disabilities (OCDD) has created the “Developmental 
Disabilities Services Visuals Workgroup” to identify processes in the OCDD service delivery 
system that may benefit from visual representations (i.e. flow charts, mapping). The goal is to 
ensure visuals are developed in a manner that is easy for individuals and families to understand 
so they may be better informed regarding what steps should be taken to access OCDD services.   
 
The workgroup seeks to hear from a diverse group of stakeholders on which OCDD services 
and programs should be prioritized. Please access OCDD’s services and programs here.  
  
Input may be submitted to Marilee Andrews at Marilee.Andrews@la.gov and will be received 
until COB on December 1, 2020. Input received will be submitted to the Developmental 
Disabilities Services Visuals Workgroup at its December 2020 meeting.  
 

Contact Us 
LaDDC News is the electronic newsletter for the LA Developmental Disabilities Council.  If there 
are any questions about the information above, contact the Council by replying to this email, or 
calling the toll free number listed below: 
 
phone: 1-800-450-8108 
email: info@laddc.org  
website: www.laddc.org 
facebook: www.facebook.com/LaDDCouncil 
twitter: www.twitter.com/LaDDCouncil 
 
Sign up to receive LaDDC Newsletters HERE.  
View all recent LaDDC Newsletters HERE.  

 

Share Your Input with the Developmental 

Disabilities Services Visuals Workgroup 
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